

ECW Survey - What do you need from the ECW?

One of the priorities coming out of the Episcopal Church Women's strategic planning process is how the ECW and Daughters of the King (DOK) communicate across the Episcopal Diocese of Ohio. To understand how people who identify as women want to be engaged in the work of the Church, we have created this survey, which is open to anyone in the Diocese to complete. We want to hear from you: What issues interest you? How do you prefer to be contacted? What ministries and issues are women engaging with in your congregation? Please take a few minutes to complete this short questionnaire. If you have any questions about the survey, please contact us here.

The survey deadline is **Monday, September 1, 2025**.

